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PUBLIC NOTICE OF OPEN PUBLIC HEARING AND SPECIAL 

MEETING 

 
 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §48-910(B) The Governing Board of the Highland Pines Domestic Water Improvement 

District will hold an Open Public Hearing and Special Meeting on June 10, 2022 at 4:00 PM at the end of 

Rock Haven cul-de-sac (closest property address is 960 N. Rock Haven).  The purpose of the open public 

hearing is presentation, public review/comment on the proposed HPDWID FY2022/2023 budget, rates, and 

fees, and possible adoption of the same. 

 

A copy of the Agenda, budget, rates and fees are available for public inspection on the District website at 

hpdwid.com or at the offices of Municipal Accounts & Consulting, 240 S. Montezuma Street, Suite 202B, 

Prescott, AZ 86303 Monday – Friday, 9am – 5 pm, excluding holidays; by calling 928-800-5364; or 

emailing highlandpines@municipalaccounts.com.   

 

Property owners and customers of the District may appear and be heard on these matters.  If any disabled 

person needs any type of accommodation, please notify Natalie Galgano, Highland Pines Domestic Water 

Improvement District Administrator at 928-800-5364 prior to the scheduled meeting time. Any person 

wishing to object to the establishment of the proposed fees may file objections with the chairman or clerk 

of the Board before the date of the meeting. 
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